
Submitter: Tony Helbling 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025 

I strongly oppose this needless and burdensome legislation and urge you to do the 

same.  It's going to hurt Oregon families and force even more to flee Oregon. 

 

Tony Helbling 


